
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

In the City of Casey, you must obtain a permit under the Local Law 
prior to the discharge of any fireworks on public and private land.  
 
A notice of intention to discharge fireworks must be completed 
through WorkSafe Victoria for discharging fireworks on both public 
and private land.  
 
Once you have been approved by WorkSafe Victoria, you must then 
notify Council and your request will then be assessed.  
 
If you are planning to use fireworks at an event, you must ensure only 
a licensed pyrotechnician is discharging the fireworks. The 
pyrotechnician must hold public liability insurance of at least $20 
million dollars. 
 
You must also check with the Country Fire Authority (CFA) about 
restrictions on the use of fireworks that may apply to your application.  
 
Council will not approve requests for the discharging of fireworks at 
Casey Fields Cranbourne East. Fireworks are also prohibited within 
1km of livestock including horses, cattle, goats and sheep due to 
animal welfare and unreasonable expections for owners of livestock 
to make arrangements for their safe keeping on days when fireworks 
are discharged. 
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